
 

 

 

 

Dear (Child’s Name) 

 

I'm looking forward to visiting you in (City) this year! Mrs. Claus and 

the elves have been helping me get ready for the big day, and all the 

reindeer have been exercising so they'll be ready to fly all over the 

world on Christmas Eve. 

 

Christmas is such a wonderful time for all of us here at the North Pole. 

Not only do I get to bring gifts to children all around the world, but we 

all get to give thanks for the most wonderful gift ever given to all of us 

- the birth of Jesus Christ. He loves us all very much, and that's the 

real reason we celebrate Christmas. 

 

I know something else that's worth celebrating. (Family Members) told 

me that you (Personal Accomplishment) this year. That's wonderful, 

(Child’s Name) I'm very proud of you. I'll be sure to bring you 

something special for Christmas this year. I know you really want 

(Present) so I'll be sure to tell the elves to work on that! 

 

Well, I need to write some letters to the other good girls and boys on 

my list, so I'll say goodbye for now. Be sure to leave out a few carrots 

for the reindeer on Christmas Eve because they need healthy food to 

keep them going all night. And don't forget to say your prayers before 

you go to bed on Christmas Eve. 

 

Merry Christmas! 

 

Love, Santa 

 


